
 




GREETINGS to all Long/Ryerson Lake Association members. We are already heading into another wonderful 
summer. Ice fishing was finally excellent this past winter! We are hopeful the loons we’ve seen will stay and 
start a nest, so please use caution when boating and fishing. If they start building a nest, we will place caution 
buoys in the area.


Our annual lake association meeting is 9:00 am on May 24 at Jim May’s pole barn, 4432 S Sherman Ave. Please 
join us and bring a lawn chair.


This year will bring lots of topics for discussion including possible changes to fireworks, poker run, the golf cart 
parade, the boat parade, and more. We presently have nine board positions that are filled, which is based on 
our by-laws.


This year dues remain at $40.  Members may pay dues at the meeting, by Venmo (QR code below or ‘@Long-
Ryerson’), or mail/drop off to Heather Lallo, 4302 S Sherman Ave, Fremont MI 49412.  We will again do a walk 
around the lake by board members to collect dues and introduce themselves to lake residents. 


Enjoy the weather-we look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

Jim May


President


   Scan this code with your phone or use @Long-Ryerson on Venmo to pay your $40 dues.


